
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

29 September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian  
  
I am tasked with delivering Art Enrichment on a Wednesday afternoon and I would like to gain 
permission to take your son/ daughter out on an occasional sketching or art gallery experience 
during these Enrichment sessions.  
 
We would be using the School Minibus and would go to local venues such as Fountains Abbey or 
Brimham Rocks. These excursions are weather dependant and flexible to the tasks delivered and 
there will be a nominal fee of £2 to contribute towards petrol.  I would therefore be most grateful if 
you could make this payment via Parent Pay and thereby also giving your permission for me to take 
your son/daughter out of school. 
  
Kind regards  
  
Mrs F Henson   
Head of art  
 


